
   
 
 
 
 
 
      
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: February 9, 2021 
 
Incident: February 9, 2021 Officer Involved Shooting Update #1  

Location:  Stevenson Blvd, Fremont, CA 

Date/Time of Incident: February 9, 2021 

 

On February 9, 2021, at approximately 4:45 p.m., a patrol officer located a stolen vehicle near Cushing 
Parkway and Auto Mall Parkway.  The officer waited for additional units to arrive and attempted an 
enforcement stop on the vehicle. The vehicle fled northbound on Cushing Pkwy and turned west on 
Stevenson Blvd.  The suspect vehicle came to a stop at the dead-end of Stevenson Blvd., at which time 
several suspects fled on foot.  Officers began chasing the suspects until one suspect fired several rounds at 
the pursuing officers.  Officers returned fire at the suspect and established a perimeter around the area.  No 
officers were injured during the exchange of gunfire. At this time we believe we have the area contained 
and have multiple officers on scene. 

Two juvenile suspects were taken into custody shortly thereafter, neither were injured.  At least one 
additional suspect believed to be armed remains outstanding.  The Fremont Police SWAT team was 
activated, and currently searching the area for any remaining suspects.  It is unknown if the remaining 
suspect(s) are injured. 

Detectives have now taken over the investigation.  The scene and investigation remain active. This incident 
is taking place on the border of Newark, and we would like to thank Newark PD, Union City PD, Milpitas PD, 
California Highway Patrol, and East Bay Regional Parks PD for their assistance 
 
This investigation remains active. Updates will be provided as additional information is available. 
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